
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Administration was notified that there are three confirmed cases of COVID-19 
(Two at EverGreen Elementary and one at the Middle School).  The District has 
conducted contact tracing and there are eleven close contacts.  The individuals have 
self-quarantined and will remain in isolation per Pennsylvania Department of Health 
guidelines.  We will continue to keep the school community informed and maintain 
communication of COVID-19 related information.  

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew Barrett, Ed. D. 
Superintendent 
 


